
 

DATE : Friday, 10TH February  2023 

 

To :  The Parents of students in YEARS  11, 12 AND 13 :  
 CANADIAN  UNIVERSITY FAIR @ SAINT MARY’S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL, DUBAI 

 

Dear parents, 

Greetings to you from St. Mary’s Catholic High School! 

 
It is a pleasure to be able to once again invite you to join us in the Main Hall for the Canadian 

University Fair on the 20th of February 2023.  We have several top quality universities from 

Canada attending the university Fair. We encourage you to come and take advantage of this 

unique opportunity to meet with all the top universities from Canada and speak to their 

representatives personally. Students from years 11, 12 and 13  will be visiting the universities at 

specific time slots.   PARENTS ARE MOST WELCOME TO COME AS WELL. The details 

of the fair are as follows: 

 

Date :   Monday 20th February 2023 

Venue:  Main Hall, SMCHS 

Time:   7:30 am  to 8:15  am  

 

Please find the list of Universities that will be represented below.  

➢ Acadia University  

➢ Brescia University College  

➢ Brock University  

➢ Columbia College  

➢ Durham College  



➢ Georgian College  

➢ Huron At Western University  

➢ Macewan University  

➢ Northen Alberta Institute of Technology (NAIT)  

➢ The University of Western Ontario 

➢ Trent University  

➢ University of Alberta  

➢ University of Guelph 

➢ University of New Brunswick 

➢ University of Prince Edward Island  

➢ University of Waterloo 

➢ University of Windsor  

 

We look forward to your presence at the University Fair. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 

 

 


